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If you’re having problem with sourcing discontinued lines, 
please call +353 1 4501411 or email: info@hallpyke.ie 

Finding the right replacement can be challenging when a 
trusted product is discontinued. That’s why we’re proud to 
introduce the perfect alternative to the Pall Ultipleat high-flow 
filter, offering exceptional performance, seamless 
compatibility, and even greater value.

Our filter is engineered to meet and exceed industry standards,  
ensuring you experience no disruption in quality, efficiency, 
or reliability. Designed as a direct replacement, Hall Pyke’s high-flow 
filter fits perfectly into your existing system, making the transition 
effortless.

Features and Benefits
• A standard 40” filter can handle flow rates up to 60m3/hr
• Long service life and high dirt holding capacity
• Ergonomically designed for fast and easy change-outs
• It fits into your filter housing without any change required

Don’t let product discontinuation disrupt 
your operations. 

Upgrade to Hall Pyke’s Filter today!

Introducing the Perfect Replacement for the 
Discontinued Pall 
Ultipleat high-flow filter

Why Choose Hall Pyke’s high flow?
• Seamless Compatibility – Designed to replace Pall & 3M 

filters with zero modifications required.
• Superior Filtration – Advanced technology ensures optimal 

performance and cleaner results.
• Readily Available – No need to worry about discontinued 

stock; we’re here to supply your needs without interruption.
• Trusted Performance – Rigorously tested to meet industry 

standards for durability and efficiency.


